
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

10th September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Years 1 & 2 Gymnastics Club – Mondays 3.15pm to 4.15pm 
  
Due to the popular demand for our after school gymnastics club, we have made the decision to split 
the term in to 2 groups.  Therefore the club beginning on Monday 13th September will now end before 
half term.  The last session will be Monday 18th October. 
 
A second group will then begin after half term on Monday 8th November with the last session on 
Monday 13th December. 
 
If you have requested your child to be added to the waiting list, they will automatically be booked in 
to the second group.  If you would like to add your child to the waiting list please email the office at 
office@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk by Monday 20th September. 
 
Any remaining spaces will then be open for booking on a first come first basis.  Places will need to 
be booked via The Arbor App.  Please go to ‘Quick Actions’, click on ‘Clubs’ and select ‘Years 1 & 2 
Gymnastics Club’.  The booking for the new club will open at 6pm on Tuesday 21st September.   
 
There will be no charge for the club and the session will be held in the school hall. 
 
Please Note: 

 The children must have a P.E. kit in school which will need to be worn during the club.  
Leotards can be introduced as the club progresses if desired.  

 Places are allocated on a first come first served basis, 30 in total. 
 
Please collect the children promptly at 4:15pm from the office.  Please be aware that the college gate 
and Lodmoor gate are now locked from 3.30pm so please use the main entrance on Coombe Avenue. 
 
When your child’s space has been confirmed in the club, you will receive a link via email to an online 
consent form.  This MUST be completed before your child can take part in the club. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Lucy Crouch 
PE Subject Leader 
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